

Walnut Grove Country Club is currently accepting applications from members who wish to run for the Board of Directors. New Board Members will be elected at the annual Shareholders' Meeting on October 19, 2020. If you would like to run for a position on the Board, please fill out the form and return it to any current Board Member or Bridget Hammond in the Club Office. Thank you!

WALNUT GROVE COUNTRY CLUB BOARD OF DIRECTORS APPLICATION FORM

Name
Spouse's Name
Children's Names
Current Member at Walnut Grove? Yes No
Type of Membership
Shareholder? Yes No
Background, Work Experience, WGCC Work Experience, etc.

APPLICATION MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE WALNUT GROVE COUNTRY CLUB OFFICE OR BOARD OF DIRECTORS NO LATER THAN SEPTEMBER 15, 2020 TO BE INCLUDED ON THE BALLOT. THANK YOU!